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Tuesday 16 February 2021 Term 1 Week 4 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Mon 8 - Fri 19 Feb Parent Teacher Interviews 

Thursday 18 February District Swimming Carnival 

 First Wave Playgroup 

Wednesday 24 February FNC Swimming Carnival 

Wednesday 3 March NC Swimming Carnival 

Monday 15 March P & C Meeting - 4pm 

Thursday 1 April Colour Run 

  
PRINCIPAL NEWS 

Happy Week 4! 

Swimming Carnival 

A big thank you to Simon Prichard for organising the 
swimming carnival last week. 

We were so lucky with the weather and it was great 
to see so many of our students participate with 47 
getting through to the District Carnival this week on 
Thursday at Banora Pool again. 

It was also nice to have many of our parents and 
carers come along to cheer their children and those 
of you that helped with the timing too. 

Thank you to the teachers that came along to      
supervise and complete different jobs to make the 
day as smooth as possible. We were also lucky to 
have our great PSSA North Coast Volunteers,  John, 
John and Denis who assisted us all day with  
marshalling and starting each race. 

 

(See photo’s back page.) 

Paint Room 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool 

 

  https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/ 

Parent/Teacher Meetings 

Parent/Teacher meetings have been a great success 
over the past week. They continue this week too. 
Please make sure you have booked in with your 
child’s teacher as we are aiming for 100%  
participation in these. It is a great way to get to 
know your child’s teacher and talking about 
strengths and goals for your child. 

Scripture 

Scripture is now starting in Week 5. Unfortunately, 
we now only have Combined scripture, as the  
Catholic scripture teachers will not be returning  
until there is a vaccine given. We will let you know 
once Catholic scripture is back up and running. 

Chairs 

There are chairs in the laneway that we are happy 
to give away. These are older chairs, as all our  
classrooms have updated versions. Usually we send 
older furniture to the Lions Club and they ship it to 
countries overseas but due to COVID restrictions, 
this is now not happening.  Therefore, if you would 
like a chair, they are in the laneway for anyone to 
take. 

Thank you, 

Belinda Mirana 
DEPUTY PRINCIPAL 

Student Stationery Packs 
 

A reminder to please provide your child/ren with their 
own stationery pack for the year.   

A list of items are available on the website, 
school stream and from the School Office. 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool
https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/
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Permission Forms 

The following permission notes have been sent home.  
Please return them to the school office as soon as 
possible. 

• General Permission to Publish 

• Permission to Walk 

• Child Protection (PDHPE) 

• Seesaw 

• Special Religious Education 

District Swimming 

Permission notes have been sent home with all    
qualifiers.  Please return the permission slip and  
payment of $18 to the office by Wednesday.   

Car Signs 

If you would like a family car sign for school pick-up, 
please contact the office. 

Stage 3 Sydney/Canberra Excursion 

Permission forms have been sent home with all Stage 
3 (Year 5 & 6) students.  There is only 110 places 
available.  Please return the form and $200 deposit 
to the office by Wednesday 17th February to      
secure a place for your child.   
 

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.15pm 

  
CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each 
week - Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & 
Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:00 AM 

  VOLUNTEER ROSTER 

Volunteers Required 
If you are interested in helping ,  

please contact the office on 02 6674 1467. 
New volunteers will require Working With Children Checks.   

Please see the office for the paperwork 
 

PAYMENT OPTIONS 

EFTPOS - at the school office only  

Online - via the school website ‘Make A Payment’ tab. 

Please include online payment receipt number on the paper bag.  

Cash - correct money in the bag is appreciated. 

All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class and  

order details.  

The Canteen is limited to Orders Only. 
There will be no sales over the counter. 

Thursday 18 February   
Katrina 
 

Friday 19 February  
Kylie               Janet 
Ange              Stacey 

Thursday 25 February  
NIL -  
Volunteers Urgently Required 

Friday 26 February  
Debbie             Kylie 
Melissa           Aleta 

PBL Winners Week 4 

 Oliver C. KN Daisy H. 2S 
 Chace C. 1F Peach C. 1F 
 Bonnie B. 2S Thor G. 2S 
 Halle B. 3/4C Tom M. 3/4M 
 Traz M. 3/4N 

LIBRARY NEWS 

Book Club Issue 1 

Book Club Issue 1 orders close this week 
Thursday 18th February. 

All orders and payments must be placed 
on LOOP (NO CASH).  
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Mrs Ellem will be doing SOUND SCOUTS 

hearing checks for Kindergarten students at 
our school, over the next few weeks. 

 

      KIMP NEWS  
 
 

KIMP is off to a great start for 2021! 

We had a wonderful week of first rehearsals last week 
and are all so happy to be back in the groove of lessons. 

We are loving the addition of our new brass teacher,    
Mr Moodie, to the KIMP team and everyone really       
enjoyed their first lessons with him last week.   
Mr Moodie is an accomplished trumpeter and teacher and 
comes to us with lots of experience and enthusiasm.  It 
just happens this year that we actually have some spare 
trumpets available for hire if you have a child at home 
who would learn the trumpet (Mr Moodie has lessons  
himself with Michael Buble’s trumpet player!) 

Any questions or anything at all KIMP related, please 
email me anytime. 

Have a great week and hopefully you are hearing lots of 
practicing at home again. 
 
Nicky Cooper 
Kingscliff Instrumental Music Program 

nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au  

SAVE  
THE DATE 

 

Thursday  
1st April 2021 

mailto:nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au


 

Orient Street, KINGSCLIFF NSW 2487  T  6674 1467  E  kingscliff-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  W  kingscliff-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

 KPS Swimming Carnival 2021 

  

   

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  


